
 

Wednesday 3rd June 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I hope you and your family are well. 

I am writing with more information for you concerning the return to school. These dates could be subject to change 

depending on the Government guidelines and Trust Risk Assessments.  

Nursery and Reception 

We would like Year N and Year R to return on Monday 8th June. Year R’s day will be 8.45 – 2.45. On Wednesdays, 

Year R will finish at 12.45. Year N have varied times. Miss Churchill, Mrs Barker and Miss Lawry will be ringing you 

this week with more details.  

Year 1 

We would like Year 1 to return on Wednesday 10th June. Their normal day will be 9.10 – 3.10 but as this is a 

Wednesday, they will finish at 1.10 on their first day and all subsequent Wednesdays. The Year 1 teachers will be in 

touch this week. 

Year 6 

We would like Year 6 to return on Friday 12th June. Their day will be 9.20 – 3.20. On Wednesdays Year 6 will finish at 

1.20. The Year 6 teachers will be in touch this week. 

On the subject of Year 6, we have cancelled the Relationships and Sex Education sessions this term. We have 

informed the children’s secondary schools that this is the case. Year 5 will be covering their missed sessions during 

the Autumn Term. 

Keyworker/Vulnerable Children Groups 

The Keyworker/Vulnerable Groups will continue to operate 9.00 – 3.00, finishing at 1.00 on a Wednesday. 

Just a couple of reminders……  

 Please ensure that if your child is showing any symptoms of COVID-19 you do not send them to school. 

 All children will have lunch on a Wednesday before they are picked up.  

 If your children are in more than one bubble, you can drop the first one off and then deliver the others to 

their groups, e.g. you drop your Year R child off at 8.45 and then take your Year 6 child to their bubble early.  

 Children do not need their mobile phones in school.  

 All children must be dropped off and picked up by a known adult. There should only be one adult.  

 You must use Malins Road as the entrance to the school and Steerforth Close as the exit. Nursery parents 

have their own entrance and exit.  

 Children should not bring bikes or scooters to school.  

 Please ensure that your child baths/showers as soon as they get home, their clothes are washed and they 

wear fresh clothes each day.  

 School staff will continue to make phone calls to the families of children in Year 2, 3, 4 and 5 fortnightly 

 

 

 

Mr D Hewett-Dale 

Headteacher 


